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Going into this great adventure with my partner Simranjit Mallhi, we had our hopes set pretty high as to what we could accomplish with our student.  We were very much in love with the idea of connecting someone to the world through technology.  I imagined our student after eight full weeks of learning, would be able to talk through skype with his/her grandchild, receive and send pictures and perform random searches on Google for what ever their interests are. Have them be able to look up old Nat king Cole videos like my grandfather does or something.  But things didn’t turn out that way for us. 
When we were presented with the idea of teaching a Quadriplegic we were both humbled and troubled.  We knew that it would be a difficult task, but knew that the difference we could make in our students life was so great it was worth the try.  We were introduced to Delilah Madera and immediately saw a great deal of complications, from both the financial and medical points of views.  We tried various things and brought up a lot of ideas but were all inadequate for her.  The only things that we could have used were too expensive and well out of reach.  We compromised with attempting to get grants for her support, which will be great for her and her ability to use a computer in the future.  
I have grown tremendously from this experience.  I’m sure others like me look at life as complicated, confusing and unfair, usually complain and get angry at what are really simple situations.  We go through the trials of life and think that our lives are so unworthy at times.  Looking at the life of our student, and patients like her at the Isabella geriatric center it brings things into perspective.  I am extremely lucky of the life that I have and tings that can do, and in a way Ms. Madera is lucky too to be able to live a simple, stress free life.  One may think it isn’t so but she seemed so happy every time we visited her, and never looked down.  I am sure she has her moments of sadness and melancholy like we all do but overall she has a fighting spirit that very few people have.  
Overall I have learned a lot from this class.  From my fellow students and their great presentations to our own and our student.  It was definitely been a great journey that I wont forget, and hopefully if our grants come through we can one day help ms. Delilah accomplish her dreams and be an active individual again.  I don’t know what the future holds, maybe if I am lucky I’ll get to be a senior citizen and need help in a new ever-changing world that this is.  One day I’ll sit with a young person that will attempt to teach me of their world, and when that day comes I’ll remember the experiences that this class has brought me.  


